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[O ~ Commonwealth Edison
one First National Plaza. Chicago. Ittinois4*( k O ~ 7 Address Reply to: Post Olfie Box 787*

.

\ / Chicago, Illinois 60690

October 4, 1983

Mr. James G. Keppler, Regional Administrator
- Region III

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Subject: Quad Cities Station Unit 2
Response to IE Bulletin No. 83-03 Action Item 5
NRC Docket No. 50-265

References (a): IE Bulletin No. 83-03 - R. C. DeYoung letter to
All OLs and cps dated March 10, 1983

(b): P. L. Barnes to J. G. Keppler letter dated
June 7, 1983 (PLB 83-62)

Dear Mr. Keppler:

Reference (a) Action Item 5 requested that the Commonwealth
Edison Company provide, within ninety (90) days of completion of
Action Item 3, a written report of inspection results.

We have completed Action Item 3 for Quad Cities Unit 2.
The Unit 1/2 Diesel Generator Cooling Water Pump (DGCWP) discharge
check valve 1-3999-85 was inspected during a maintenance outage on
September 16, 1983. The valve was found free to swing to the fully
open and fully closed positions. The valve was not replaced. The
DGCWP was tested for operability prior to unit startup.

To the best of my knowledge and belief the statements
contained in the Attachment are true and correct. In some respects
these statements are not based on my personal knowledge but upon
information furnished by other Commonwealth Edison employees,
consultants, and contractor. Such information has been reviewed in

(
[e310120061 031c04

PDR ADOCK 05000265 OCT 5 1983 /G PDR



, _

E. ., .
-

,

-2-

accordance with Company practice and I believe it to be reliable.

Please address any questions that you'or your staff may
have concerning ourfresponse to IE Bulletin No. 83-03 to this office.

Respectfully,

$ e

P. L. Barnes
Nuclear Licensing Administrator

cc: US NRC, Document Control-Desk
Washington, DC 20555

RIII Inspector - QC

SUBSCRIBED and SWORN to
befopp me this e d. day
of 8#1/dzAs _ , 1983

hia)MJ fl: / f4hvs
Notary Public
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